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Dear Parents,

As we prepare to welcome your family to a new school year, we are
filled with joy and excitement. This year promises to be a
wonderful adventure full of opportunities for your child to explore,
learn, and grow.

At our centers, our core values—kindness, intelligence, and
playfulness—are at the heart of everything we do. We are kind,
creating a nurturing and loving environment where every child
feels secure and cherished. We are smart, focusing on helping your
child develop their early skills and curiosity in ways that are
engaging and meaningful. We are playful, understanding that
learning through play is essential for fostering creativity and joy in
these formative years.

Our dedicated team is excited to support your child’s growth and
discovery in a setting that values and encourages their unique
abilities. We are committed to partnering with you to make this
year a positive and enriching experience for your child, and our
student.

Thank you for entrusting us with your child’s early education. We
look forward to a year filled with laughter, learning, and wonderful
achievements!

Jason Carrow, 
Executive Director

Warmest Regards,

www.careoworld.org
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Dates Finalized!

Happenings this
month...

Next Month...
Hispanic Heritage Month!

We are CLOSED on
Monday, September 2nd
for Labor Day.  Enjoy the

long weekend!

Did you know?
August 12th is International

Youth Day!  Check it out:
https://www.un.org/en/ob

servances/youth-day
Friday, August 16th:

6:00 - 7:30 PM.
Our Winterville facility will

be holding a back-to-school
carnival.  Everyone is
welcome to attend!

118 W Fire Tower Road
Winterville, NC

We have two dates coming up
where our centers will be

closed.  These are not
announced until we know the
final public school schedules.

www.careoworld.org

Friday, August 23rd: 
This is a teacher workday for our

hard working teachers!  They get

to spend an entire day working

on their classroom environment

for the upcoming school year.
We are CLOSED on this day.

Friday, October 18th:
This is a professional

development day for all of
our classroom staff.  This
year, they will be learning

more about Conscious
Discipline!

We are CLOSED on this day.

Wednesday, August 21st:
Our Ayden facility celebrates

their 1-year anniversary!
Monday, August 26th:
1st Day of School for

Beaufort & Pitt County
(Care-O-World too)!


